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No. FC/PG(A)/Admn./M. Phil.-2018-20/ Venue Change/Counselling/344           Date: 16.01.2019 

 

U R G E N T   N O T I F I C A T I O N 
 

In partial modification of our earlier notification no. FC/PG (A)/Admn./ M. 
Phil. (2018-20)/ 319 dated 31.12.2018, the counselling for admission to various M. 
Phil. Programmes 2018-20 under Faculty Council (Arts etc.) will be held on 
17.01.2019 & 18.01.2019 at Vidyasagar Hall, Old Humanities Building, 
Golapbag, The University of Burdwan at 12 noon instead of the Kadambini 
Ganguly Memorial Hall, 3rd Floor, composite Arts Building, Golapbag, B. U. 
due to unavoidable circumstances.  
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